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ANNEX TO REFERENCE DOCUMENT ON BEST 

ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PRACTICE, SECTOR 

ENVIRONMENTAL PERFORMANCE INDICATORS.
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ANNEX TO REFERENCE DOCUMENT ON BEST 

ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PRACTICE, 

SECTOR ENVIRONMENTAL PERFORMANCE 

INDICATORS.

This is noted as an annex to the original 

document. However, it gives further insight 

than the original document's executive 

summary. 

This annex outlines besides contractors, 

great emphasis is placed on designers. 

It is however noted that Government 

planning officers that play an important role 

will be outlined in a future additional annex.



ANNEX TO REFERENCE DOCUMENT ON BEST 

ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PRACTICE, 

SECTOR ENVIRONMENTAL PERFORMANCE 

INDICATORS.

This annex amongst others will influence locally :

1. Possible updating to chapter F as 

relating to the energy efficiency of 

buildings.

2. BRO in relation to nuisance caused to 

third parties construction works in 

brownfield sites.



ANNEX TO REFERENCE DOCUMENT ON BEST 

ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PRACTICE, 

SECTOR ENVIRONMENTAL PERFORMANCE 

INDICATORS.

Building Nuisance

Note wall design 

over third party 

property (marked

in red)



ANNEX TO REFERENCE DOCUMENT ON BEST 

ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PRACTICE, 

SECTOR ENVIRONMENTAL PERFORMANCE 

INDICATORS.

This annex amongst others will influence locally :

3. There is also relevance in the drawing up 

of WORK METHOD STATEMENTS for 

large projects.



ANNEX TO REFERENCE DOCUMENT ON BEST 

ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PRACTICE, 

SECTOR ENVIRONMENTAL PERFORMANCE 

INDICATORS.

This annex amongst others will influence locally :

4.   There is reference to the important co-

ordination between A/C engineers and 

architects, very relevant for Malta.

Possibly the MCCAA may issue guidance  

as had been undertaken for PV’s.


